ent: 10 January 2020 12:03

To: ‘elizabeth battye'
Subject: RE: County Development Plan
A Chara,

I wish to acknowledge, with thanks, receipt of your submission regarding the County
Development Plan review.

Mise le meas,

Planning, Development and Environment.

----- Original Message-----

crom: elizabeth battye [
Sent: 10 January 2820 11:

To: Planning - Planning and Development Secretariat

Subject: County Development Plan

Sir,

I am making the following submission to the review of the county development plan,
specifically relating to small villages:

Access to water and wastewater treatment should be prioritized within villages, rather
than encouraging sporadic development outside the villages by default. In the village of
Ballycoog, I have been waiting for fourteen years for access to the wastewater treatment
facility. This wastewater facility is importing waste from outside its’ catchment as local
access is impossible. Proper collection infrastructure is required. The County Council
should be working with Irish Water to progress this matter.

Yours faithfully,

Elizabeth Battye.

Sent from my iPhone





